
Reception Class Open Events 2023

Is your child due to start school in September 2024?

If your child was born between 1st September 2019 and 
31st August 2020 they are due to start full time school in 

September.

Come along to one of our open events and see how we can 
give your child the best start to their primary education.

1st November – 10.30 am – 11.30 am
8th November – 1.30 pm – 2.30 pm

Please contact us if you have any queries on:

01427 612572.


